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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

March 12, 2024 

 
Chairman Pitt called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm. Selectman Pitt and Selectman 
Nelson were present. Also in attendance were Ellen Smith, Town Administrator and 
Kathy Chamberlain Town Clerk. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Pitt seconded a motion to approve the 
March 14, 2024, Direct Deposit Register in the amount of $11,419.87, and the 
Accounts Payable Check Register in the amount of $34,525.69.  The vote to approve 
was unanimous. 
 
The board reviewed and signed the raffle permit application from Friends of Frost 
Free Library. 
 
The Board remained in session until the conclusion of the Town Meeting. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Pitt seconded a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 9:45 pm, the vote to adjourn was unanimous. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 
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